
Newsletter: Friday 15th November 2019 

L O V E  O N E  A N O T H E R ,  A S  I  

H A V E  L O V E D  Y O U ,  I N  O U R  

H O M E ,  S C H O O L  A N D  

P A R I S H  F A M I L I E S .  
 

@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

Dates for your 

diary. 

20.11.19 

KS1 Movies & 

munchies night 

21.11.19 

Confession parent 

meeting—Corpus 

Christ Church 

7.15pm 

27.11.19 

KS2 Movies & 

munchies night 

28.11.19 

Height & Weight 

YR & YR6 

Confirmation parent 

meeting—Corpus 

Christi church 

7.15pm 

02.12.19 

Advent service 

04.12.19 

Puss in boots    

payments due in 

11.12.19 

Whole school trip to 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.” 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Thank you so much to each 

of you who contributed to 

the Children in Need appeal.  

We have raised an           

incredible £179.00 which we 

will forward to the charity.  

As always, your generosity 

amazes us.  We have     

spoken to the children today 

about being grateful for what 

they have, and tonight when 

they watch children in need, 

they might be made even 

more aware of children in 

our country and across the 

world who are currently   

experiencing extremely    

difficult lives.  Even Banjo 

got into he spirit of things by 

wearing something spotty.                         

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS 

Can we please request that 

children do not wear false 

nails to school., even if it is 

non-uniform day.  They are 

not appropriate for school 

ever, but particularly for 

young, primary aged       

children.  If they get        

accidentally pulled off they 

can cause great distress 

and hurt.  If you think they 

are OK for young children to 

wear, please keep them for 

the weekend and ensure 

they are removed for the 

new week.  

THE SUN—BOOKS FOR 

SCHOOLS 

If you, or anyone you 

know, reads The Sun 

newspaper, can you 

please collect the tokens 

relating to books for 

school.  They can be   

collected between now 

and the 18th January.  If 

we manage to collect 

enough tokens, we will be 

able to receive £600 of 

books for our school 

which are always needed.  

As I have said before, we 

have to spend an      

astonishing amount of 

money on home reading 

books.  If I could plea to 

people again to look after 

the books that the        

children take home it 

would really 

help us.   

 

MOVIES AND 

MUNCHIES 

Quick reminder that 

our first ‘Movies and 

munchies’ evening 

will be taking place 

for the KS1 children 

next Wednesday.  

They do not need to 

be collected at the 

end of the school 

day—staff will take 

them straight down 

to the hall.  We will 

provide them with 

their food and a 

drink but they are 

able to purchase 

items for the tuck 

shop, if they wish.  

We hope they enjoy 

the first event we 

have hosted like this 

for a few years now.  

There are still tickets 

available if anyone 

would like to buy 

one. 

RADIO PLUS 

Today, members of 

our choir went to 

Radio plus to record 

some Christmas 

songs with Mrs 

Maguire and our 

music teacher, Mrs 

Ball.  This was a 

wonderful            

opportunity for our 

young people and 

they had a           

wonderful time both 

with the singing 

aspect, but also 

whilst being        

interviewed by the 

radio show         

presenters.  We do 

not know yet when 

our children’s     

voices will be heard 

on the radio, but as 

soon as we have 

been given the date 

we will share it with 

you.  We do know 

that once the date 

has been decided, it 

will be played at 

9.30, meaning we 

can enjoy the     

recording as a 

whole school.  We 

cannot wait to hear 

them.  Huge thanks 

to Mrs Ball and Mrs 

Maguire for taking 

them. 



 

“Pride is concerned with WHO is right.  Humility is concerned with WHAT is right.” 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R   

Year 1 Olivia F Ajay 

Year 2 Regan George 

Year 3 Nahom Gabriella 

Year 4 Kacper Guy 

Year 5 Marika Yafiet 

Year 6 Kaylen Ellie-Mai 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

a birthday during this week: 

Anando, Joana, Nilaxzan, Alex W 

Class % Target met 

R 95.0 NO 

1 98.0 YES 

2 94.0 NO 

3 97.3 YES 

4 97.1 YES 

5 95.4 NO 

6 100.0 YES 

 Helpful and 

loving 

Attentive and 

kind 

Listening and 

learning 

Open and     

honest 

1 19 10 47 4 

2 7 1 31 39 

3 18 2 14 34 

4 4 3 14 21 

5 16 15 54 4 

6 5 5 26 2 

Congratulations to Year 6 who 

have won the attendance prize 

for the period of 04.11.19-

08.11.19 




